
Underwater Eggstravaganza – April 23, 2011 
The Indoor Aquatic Center enjoyed record pre-enrollment for its annual Underwater 
Eggstravaganza event on Saturday, April 23.  Fifty-seven children signed up in advance to make 
a springtime craft, and over 100 participants joined us for the egg hunt in the pool that followed.  
At the lifeguard’s whistle, everyone jumped in to collect eggs, and within minutes, each 
swimmer had collected enough eggs to trade in for a small bag of goodies.  Families were then 
welcome to stay and swim as long as they liked, and nearly a dozen parents stopped to tell us 
what a wonderful time they and their children had had.  This year marked the 10th anniversary of 
the Underwater Eggstravaganza; the event is currently coordinated and run by Aquatic 
Programmer Jai Hoyer, with the assistance of LPRD Aquatics management and part-time staff. 
 

  
 
  
  
 


